
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Ventura County Community Colleges Host Cash 4 College Workshops 

Financial aid staff will assist students in accessing funds for college 

 

(CAMARILLO, Calif.) September 8, 2022 — Moorpark College, Oxnard College, Ventura College 

and Ventura College East Campus are holding free Cash 4 College workshops to help students apply for 

funds to help with college costs. Funds can be used for tuition, books, housing, transportation, childcare, 

computers and more.   
 
In-person workshops are scheduled for Oct. 8 and 22. The workshops are free and open to the 

community; anyone may attend a workshop on either date and can drop in at any time during the events.  

 

Bilingual financial aid staff will assist students in completing applications for the 2023-2024 school-

year Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) or the California Dream Act Application 

(CADAA). Students can also access information about basic needs support (food, clothing and housing 

. . 

http://vcccd.edu/cash4college
mailto:mcfa@vcccd.edu
mailto:ocfinaid@vcccd.edu


 

Ventura College East Campus 

Oct. 22 

9 a.m. – noon 

957 Faulkner Road, Unit 106, Santa Paula 

For info: Contact the 

mailto:vcfinancialaid@vcccd.edu
http://www.vcccd.edu/
mailto:communications@vcccd.edu

